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REPUBLIC  AVIATION  CORPORATION

FARMINGDALE, LONG ISLAND, NEW YORK

SERVICE DEPARTMENT 

February 5, 1947 DISTRIBUTORS BULLETIN  No. 28

SERVICE BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENT

Subject: Service Bulletin No. 7 “Installation Improved Fuel Strainer Drain”.

Reason for Change:

To provide a strainer drain which is leakproof, air tight and which does

not require safetying. This supersedes Distributors’ Service News No. 7

and is a C.A.A. Mandatory change.

Airplanes Affected:

Republic Serial Nos. 5 thru 250 incl. Serial Nos. 251 and up have

already had this change accomplished in production.

Description of Change:

This change involves removing present fuel strainer drain cock or plug

and installing new drain with adapter.

Parts Required:

Parts required will be furnished in a kit at no charge.

Bulletin Distribution:

Service Bulletins are attached for distribution to owners as notice of

this change.

Compliance Kit:

Kits will be forwarded. Each kit will contain all required parts as well

as a copy of the Service Bulletin.

W. H. Ehmann

Service Manager

FOR DISTRIBUTORS’ INFORMATION ONLY


